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Dear Mr. Brian Foote,

The Agua Caliente Band of Cahuilla Indians (ACBCI) appreciates your efforts to include the 

Tribal Historic Preservation Office (THPO) in the Ballot Measure project. The project area is 

not located within the boundaries of the ACBCI Reservation. However, it is within the Tribe’s 

Traditional Use Area. Since this action does not have the potential to impact cultural resources, 

we have no concerns at this time. This letter shall conclude our consultation efforts.

[VIA EMAIL TO:bfoote@cityofredlands.org]

City of Redlands

Mr. Brian Foote

PO Box 3005

Redlands, California 92373

February 28, 2019

Re: Proposed Ballot Measure in the City of Redlands

Again, the Agua Caliente appreciates your interest in our cultural heritage. If you have 
questions or require additional information, please call me at (760)699-6956. You may also 
email me at ACBCI-THPO@aguacaliente.net.

Cordially,

Lacy Padilla
Archaeological Technician
Tribal Historic Preservation Office
 AGUA CALIENTE BAND
OF CAHUILLA INDIANS

03-027-2019-002
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From: Jessica Mauck
To: Brian Foote
Subject: SB18: Ballot Measure Regarding GP Exemptions for Developed Areas within the Transit Village Specific Plan
Date: Friday, May 17, 2019 11:10:16 AM
Attachments: image730980.PNG

Hi Brian,
Thank you for contacting the San Manuel Band of Mission Indians (SMBMI) regarding the above
referenced initiative. SMBMI appreciates the opportunity to review the project documentation,
which was received by our Cultural Resources Management Department on 19 February 2019. The
Transit Villages Specific Plan is located within Serrano ancestral territory, and the area for the project
is of interest, but Tribe sees no conflicts with the proposed changes at this time due to the
developed nature of the areas for which these exemptions would occur. As such, this
communication concludes SMBMI’s input on this project, at this time, and no additional consultation
under SB18 is required. If you should have any further questions with regard to this matter, please
do not hesitate to contact me at your convenience, as I will be your Point of Contact (POC) for
SMBMI with respect to this project.
Respectfully,
 
 

 

Jessica Mauck
CULTURAL RESOURCES ANALYST
O: (909) 864-8933 x3249
M: (909) 725-9054
26569 Community Center Drive  Highland California 92346

 
 

THIS MESSAGE IS INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE OF THE INDIVIDUAL OR
ENTITY TO WHICH IT IS ADDRESSED AND MAY CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT
IS PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL AND EXEMPT FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER
APPLICABLE LAW. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or agent
responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that
any dissemination or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this electronic transmission in error, please delete it from your system without
copying it and notify the sender by reply e-mail so that the email address record can be
corrected. Thank You
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SANS@MANUEL
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